
BOIL WATER UPDATE - 7/22/16 4:30PM  
 
FIRST WATER TEST RESULTS COME BACK NEGATIVE 

Boil Water Notice still in affect across northern parts of Erie County Water Authority system.  
The Erie County Water Authority announces its first of their two required tests for signs of bacterial growth has 
come back negative.  
The Boil Water Notice standard requires two successive satisfactory tests before it may be lifted by the Health 
Department. Results for the second test will be determined within the next 24 hours and released by The 
Water Authority as soon as they are available.  
For more information, please contact ECWA Customer Service at 849-8444, or the Erie County 
Department of Health at 961-6800. 


